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May 28, 2010       Confidential Attachment   

To:  Executive Committee  

From:  Budget Committee  

Subject: Matters Arising from the Adoption of the TTC 2010 Operating Budget   

Recommendation:  

The Budget Committee recommends to the Executive Committee that:  

1. The Executive Committee refer the confidential letter (April 21, 2010) from the 
General Manager of the Toronto Transit Commission, addressed to the City Manager, 
to the TTC, with the request that the TTC report to City Council, through the 
Executive Committee, on its position on the issues raised in the confidential 
communication  

Decision Advice and Other Information:  

The Budget Committee:  

1. Requested the City Manager, Deputy City Manager and Chief Financial Officer, and the 
Toronto Police Services Board, to report to the Executive Committee, when this matter is 
considered, on the issue of TTC Special Constables.  

Background:  

The Budget Committee on May 28, 2010, considered a confidential letter from the General 
Manager, Toronto Transit Commission, addressed to the City Manager, submitted by Councillor 
Shelley Carroll regarding matters arising from the adoption of the TTC 2010 Operating Budget.     
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